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13 June 2017 
 
 
Our Reference: SYD14/01375/03 (A17843146) 
Council Ref: SSD6799 MOD 1 
 
 
The Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment  
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Thomas Piovesan / Nuray Duran 
 
 
SECTION 96(2) MODIFICATION APPLICATION- COLD STORAGE FACILITY  
LOT 10201 HOLLINSWORTH ROAD MARSDEN PARK, BLACKTOWN 
 
Dear Ms McNally, 
 
Reference is made to the Department’s correspondence dated 5 June 2017 regarding the 
abovementioned development application which was referred to the Roads and Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime) for comment. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and request the following 
information for further assessment: 
 

1. Updated plans depicting a single vehicle entrance and exit for the truck assess way. Roads 
and Maritime would not support two trucks entering or exiting the driveway simultaneously. 
 

2. Updated swept plans displaying the turn parts for both the entrance and exit to the site.   
 
The applicant is advised the above information is required to allow Roads and Maritime to 
complete the assessment of this Application. Roads and Maritime may also request further 
information once the assessment is carried out. 
 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Amanda Broderick on 8849 2391 or 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rachel Cumming 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
Network Sydney West Precinct 

  


